          DAV Public School, East of Loni Road, Delhi
Circular
Dated: 04.04.2020
Dear Parents, 

The last fortnight has been a test of patience, strong will and determination of all countrymen to fight against covid -19. People have demonstrated tremendous solidarity by coming together to help each other in this hour of need. As partners in the process of educating our pupils you have been very cooperative. Infact your support in different endeavours of the school has always been our strength.
At such a time parents are requested to once again extend their support to school. Due to lockdown fee bill cannot be sent to you as our usual practice, but they are available online. Please ensure the payment of fee for the month of April 2020,the same as you paid in 2019-20 to meet urgent pending expenses of the school and disbursement of the salary to the staff.
You are aware that school has not hiked fee since 2015. To meet school expenses, reserves have been totally exhausted. Your cooperation and support at such a time will be immensely appreciated.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Kindly deposit the fees for the month of April 2020, and also the outstanding amount of the previous years preferably by April 20, 2020.

(Sameeksha Sharma)
Principal
